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ODOT OPEN HOUSE
Date:	 May 7th, 2014
Time:	 6:00 - 8:00PM
Place:	
Cox Convention 	Center
Meeting Rooms 	15 & 16
1 Myriad Gardens
Oklahoma City OK, 73102

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA) proposes to construct the Crosstown Boulevard as the local access component of the I-40 Crosstown 
realignment. As approved in the original Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the I-40 Crosstown realignment, 
the Boulevard would be constructed on the existing right-of-way of the old I-40 facility extending from the I-235 
Interchange to Western Avenue. 

As part of our efforts to keep the public informed of this project and involved in the decision process, ODOT 
has scheduled an Open House Event at the Cox Convention Center in Meeting Rooms 1 & 2 on the North 
side of the building from 6:00pm to 8:00pm.  The Open House will include information on the analysis of the 
four (4) proposed alternatives being considered.  The purpose for the meeting is to review key findings from the 
environmental assessments and design as input to selecting the preferred alternative among the four. 

You are encouraged to come by at your leisure; free parking will be available at the Sante Fe Parking Garage 
inbetween Robert S Kerr Ave. and E. Main St. on EK Gayloard Blvd.

For additional information about the project, the upcoming meeting, or If you require special 
accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT Public 
Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or 
froesler@odot.org at least  three (3) working days in advance of the meeting. Free parking is 
available immediately south of the Events center.

P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE


